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December 28, 2006

Mr, Terry Butler

Berkel & Company Contractors, Inc.
5551 Ponkan Road

Zellwood. FL 32798-1360

RE:  Flonda Hospital Altamonte Patient Expansion
Successful Job Completion

Dear Terry:

[ wanted to let you know that Berkel has successfully completed another project with
Brasfield & Gorrie, and we appreciate your eftorts. Specifically, Jason Fox and Claude
Hess have performed proactively in resolving project difficulties and in minimizing
delays while addressing unforeseen conditions. Their immediate response to the
numerous problems we encountered on this project should be commended.

In addition, we had the opportunity to meet several of Berkel’s superintendents on this
project, Doug Fletchall, Kerry Walker and Tom Parman, all of whom did an excellent job
and exhibited a great deal of professionalism, knowledge and skill. Most of all, they
showed a determination most admirable, during the encounters with the many large
underground voids. My thanks go to them as well.

Please pass this along to those Berkel team members who made this challenging
augercast piling installation such a success.

Very truly yours,

o e

Ren Tilden
Senior Project Manager
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